**Important Message to API Members:**

Respected Esteemed Members,

We are thrilled to share an exciting initiative aimed at enhancing the quality of our member services
and fostering a closer-knit community within the Association of Physicians of India.

Under the visionary leadership of our President, Dr. Girish Mathur, we have engaged a Six Sigma
agency to ensure the accurate collection of our members' data. This data will play a pivotal role in
the creation of a comprehensive and up-to-date members' directory, to be unveiled at the upcoming
APICON 2024.

Your contribution to this endeavor is invaluable. To help us gather complete and precise data, we
kindly request you to:

1. Fill out the Google form that you will receive via email or WhatsApp.

2. Alternatively, visit our official website and submit your latest details through the provided online
form.

Your participation will enable us to create a comprehensive and accurate directory that serves as a
valuable resource for all our members

Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to our shared goals.

Warm regards,

Agam Vora
General Secretary
Association of Physicians of India



